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Modification of aircraft taxi guide line to the north apron 
(aircraft stands 1, 2, and 3). 

 
From 10:00 a.m. local time on the 21st to 5:00 p.m. on September 29, 2023, for maintenance work 

on the foxtrot taxiway, provisional guidance lines must be used for aircraft entering or leaving the 

north apron. (Positions 1, 2 and 3 of the international ramp), as a mitigation measure, a guidance 

service for aircraft on the ground (Follow Me Truck) will be implemented. 

 

Air traffic controller (surface) will notify the pilot that his entry or exit from the north platform will use 

a guide vehicle (Follow Me Truck) and he must follow the line that the vehicle will be indicating. 

The ramp officer on board the guide vehicle, having the aircraft in sight, will begin the movement at 

a speed of no more than 30 kilometers per hour. Upon reaching the points of the old guide line, the 

guide vehicle will move towards the Perimeter Street or service street to free the taxiing of the 

aircraft. 

 

Note: if the pilot does not follow the provisionally drawn guide line, the ramp officer on board the 

vehicle will signal to stop the aircraft in its transfer and will coordinate the aircraft to be towed, at all 

times safe conditions for the operation must be created. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

See the following diagram. 
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